
Park Board Committee Meeting 
Monday, November 19, 2018 

 

 

CHAIR’S REPORT 



November 3: Renfrew Park Ravine 

Former Commissioner Evans spoke at the unveiling of park enhancements where she was joined 
by Commissioner Coupar, former Commissioners Shum & Wiebe,  

and Nootka Elementary School kids. 



November 3: Douglas Park Playground 

Commissioner Coupar welcomed families and children to the new playground,  
which is both challenging and inclusive and features a tree house.  



November 5: Inaugural Board Meeting 
VanDusen Botanical Garden  

All Commissioners attended, which included the final meeting of the 2014-2018 Board  
and the swearing in of the 2018-2022 Board.  



November 10: Sustenance Festival 
Roundhouse Community Centre 

Commissioner Dumont spoke at the Sustenance Festival Storytelling Feast  
and was joined by Commissioner Demers, Stephanie Lim, and many happy diners. 



November 11: Remembrance Day 

Commissioner Coupar, joined by Commissioner Barker, laid a wreath during a ceremony at Victory 
Square.  The Chair and other Commissioners laid wreaths at memorials across the city. 



November 16: Centennial Totem Pole 
Hadden Park 

Vice Chair Demers spoke at the totem pole de-installation blessing ceremony,  
where he was joined by Commissioner Dumont and Chiefs Mungo Knox and Cranmer.  



November 18: Vancouver Showcase NCAA Basketball 
Vancouver Convention Centre 

Commissioners Coupar and Barker attended the  
Vancouver Showcase NCAA basketball tournament. 




